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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 6 – Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

On Friday morning we had a visit from Daniel Zeichner our MP.  Children from year 3 up attended an assembly 

with him and had the opportunity to participate in a question-and-answer session.  Mr Zeichner commented on 

how engaged the children were and what great questions they asked - he didn't get the question usually asked of 

him which is 'How old are you?' 

 

This week's e-safety information relates to mobile phones.  We are seeing more and more children bringing 

phones to school so thought it would be helpful to provide some guidance. Whilst we understand the wish of 

parents that their children have a phone on the way to and from school it is also important to recognise the huge 

responsibility having a smart phone brings with it.  Attached is a leaflet entitled 'staying safe with mobile 

phones'.  Please do take the time to read it. 

 

Staying Safe With Mobile Phones 

 

Have a lovely, restful break over half term.  Hopefully the sun will shine for us and we look forward to seeing 

everyone on Monday 3rd June. 

Sarah Stepney 

 
Outstanding 

Dinner Money 

 

There are a number of ParentPay accounts that need to be brought up to date.  Please can this 

be done as soon as a matter of urgency.  We wish to avoid refusing any child the option of a 

school meal but we cannot allow debts to persist.  

 

Spare Clothes Can you help? Reception are in need of spare clothing:  T-shirts, joggers, leggings, socks and 

underwear please.  If your children have grown out of these please donate them to us in 

Reception.   

 

Swim Wear & 

Swimming Pool 

Update 

The swimming pool is ready and the majority of classes will be ready to start lessons once a 

week after half term.  Look out for emails from class teachers saying what day your child’s 

class will be using the pool and ensure they have their swim kit with them on the day.  Please 

note that swim days may change, due to weather or other events.  The office is unable to call 

families who have forgotten their swim kit.   

 

For health and safety purposes do ensure your child's swimming costumes are visible in 

water.  Pale blue is not visible in water.   

 

News from 

the PTA 
 

Bag2School - tomorrow! 

Please bring your filled Bag2School bags to outside the school office by 9am this Thursday 

(the 23rd May). The more our bags weigh the more money we raise 🙂 

 
The swimming pool is ready to go! 

Huge thanks to everyone who came along and helped at our Muck-In May sessions over the 

last few weekends. The pool area is looking brilliant, all thanks to your hard work. Visit 

fundmayfield.com/news to see the work that's been done. 

                     

  

https://mayfieldcambridge.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Staying-safe-with-mobile-phones.pdf
https://www.fundmayfield.com/news
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Summer Fair - save the date 

We have one big event next half term - the 

Mayfield Summer Fair. More info coming soon, 

but for now: 

 Can you promote the fair? This year the Fair 

is sponsored by local estate agents (and Mayfield 

alumni) Martin&Co. They will donate £20 to the 

school for every promo board we put up - it's a 

fantastic way for us to raise extra money! Find 

out more and sign up for a board at 

fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024 

 Volunteer your help - the summer fair can't 

run without a small army of volunteers - please, 

please, please sign up. Helping for just one 30 minute slot will make a huge difference to 

the smooth running of the event and enable us to have a really broad range of stalls and 

activities for everyone to enjoy 

 And remember to save the date - from 3.15pm on Friday 28 June!  

Reception Bake Sale success 

And while we're on the subject of thanks, we want to say a huge thank you to all the 

Reception families who supplied an astounding array of homemade goodies for last week's 

Bake Sale. Find out how much we raised at fundmayfield.com/news  

 

Fun Run 

Last but not least, thank you to everyone who came along and ran or cheered at the Mayfield 

Fun Run last weekend. It was a really fun morning, the weather was on our side and our 

runners did amazingly well. Read all about it at fundmayfield.com/news and if you raised 

sponsorship for the run, please bring your money in to the school office by the end of the 

week. 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 23rd May Bags2School 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May Half Term 

Thursday 6th June Class Photos 

 

https://www.fundmayfield.com/summerfair2024
https://volunteersignup.org/JPQFR
https://volunteersignup.org/JPQFR
https://www.fundmayfield.com/news
https://www.fundmayfield.com/news
https://www.fundmayfield.com/news

